Tucker Faye

From:

ELIZEBETH HALL

Sent:

08 September 2016 10:12

To:

Licensing Mailbox

Subject:

brobot extended hours

Dear Sir /Madam

I am writing to object to Brobots proposal to extend their opening hours of their license from 11 pm to 5am.

The area is next to residential houses

The service station across the road A 38, must have a license which is under the same ownership and is not next to houses

This could create more noise and possible agravation to the residents.

Thank you

regards

Liz Hall 202 Castleway Willington